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     Educate   Protect   Love   Serve 

Please share this Newsletter with your child. All newsletters can 
be found on our website: http://www.st-marys-bod.eschools.co.uk/

Message from the Deputy Headteacher 

Hello. I am very proud to be writing to introduce myself as St. 
Mary’s new Deputy Head Teacher. It is a great privilege to be 
joining such a happy school and I look forward to getting to 
know you and your children over the coming days and weeks. 

I have moved to St. Mary’s from St. John’s Catholic Primary 
in Camborne, which is part of the same group of schools. I was 
at St. John’s for 5 years and during that time I was a senior 
leader and school governor; leading several core subjects, with responsibility for cur-
riculum and assessment. 

I live in St. Austell with my wife and two children. I enjoy running and paddle-
boarding. I am a member of the parish of St. Augustine of Hippo in St. Austell. 

Please feel free to come and say hello, I will try and be out at the beginning and end 
of the day as much as I can. I have been made to feel very welcome during my first 
few days here and am very excited to get going, and to work with you and the St. 
Mary’s team, to help make your children’s primary education as positive as possible. 

Mr Tim Moran 

Attendance 

Whole school to date: 97.3% 

Classes with highest attendance: 

 

13 Sept—Yr 2 = 99% 
Wow  

National MaritimMuseum Trip 
 

Our Year 4 pupils  learning about 
the Viking routes and countries that 
they visited for trading and raiding!  

Year 2 Polzeath Beach Trip 

As part of their topic 

‘Ocean Explorers’ pupils 

enjoyed trammelling activ-

ities, a rock pool ramble 

and  beach clean with 

Polzeath Marine Conser-

vation Group.  

Sustrans will be running a family photo competi-
tion during the Bike to School Week 

Please see their website for more details. 

http://www.st-marys-bod.eschools.co.uk/website
https://sustrans-info.org.uk/6EB-6GFGV-V9838N-3QAIT0-1/c.aspx
https://sustrans-info.org.uk/6EB-6GFGV-V9838N-3QAIT0-1/c.aspx


Headteacher’s special mention to: Welcome to all our new pupils who have had a fantastic start to the new 
term. 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

 

 

Bike to School Week 23-27 September 

Yr 2 & 3 Forest School-24 September, 1, 8, 15, 

29  October 

Yr 3 & 5 Swimming Lessons– 26 September, 

3,10 & 17 October 

Autumn Half Term 21-25 October 

Inset Day  28 October  

Yr R-6 Flu Immunisations-4 November 

Yr 3 & 4 Cinema Visit-13 November 

Christmas Dinner Day– 18 December 

Last Day of term  for Christmas Break 20 De-

cember 

Spring Term Starts-7 January 2020 

  

 
St Mary's Challenge continues!!  

 
Our attendance has improved and 
children are really benefiting from 
this. We still have lots of room for improvement so we are continuing our challenge and setting our whole school 
aspirational attendance level at 97.5% for the next academic year. Exciting competitions and rewards will carry on 
and we ask that you continue to support us with ensuring your child is in school every session of every day possi-
ble. Remember that every session counts so please ensure routine medical appointments are kept out of school 
hours and for emergency appointments that your child is registered before they go and brought back to school as 
soon after as is possible. Your child's progress and social skills are significantly impacted by their attendance.  

 

Healthy Schools 

We are engaging with Cornwall Healthy schools and over the next year we will be working towards an award and 
becoming a healthy school again. This will include healthy eating, more exercise, school council etc. This will be an 
exciting time and we want to support you all as parents to ensure your children live a full, healthy life. Please bear 
this in mind when making choices for packed lunches and morning break.  
Children should only be eating a healthy snack such as fruit, vegetables or yogurt at morning breaktime and then 
having a packed lunch with as many healthy choices as possible. Children should all bring a drinks bottle of water 
with them each day to ensure they stay hydrated.  
 
We will be sending out much more information soon and many exciting ways in which we can all be more healthy. 
We will also be launching our healthy lunch rewards to encourage children to make healthy choices and therefore 
make it easier for parents when shopping as children will want to make healthier choices.  
 
Please  can  lunches NOT containing any nuts or peanut butter due to some children's severe allergies.  
A healthy choice of sandwich filling and fruit, yogurt and vegetables should make up the rest rather 
than crisps, pastries, biscuits and cakes.  


